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"While searching for an online course, I came across your portal and really liked it. Even 
though there’s no formal registration, I want you to know that today I am starting your 
course just as it is outlined. Congratulations on creating such a valuable resource, as it 
provides a path for those eager to learn” – Mexico. 

A PATH TO KNOWLEDGE 
Have you ever felt an eager desire to deepen your understanding of God’s Word but didn’t know where to start? 

If you ever ask yourself that question, you are not the only one, and thousands of souls have found themselves 
asking the same question, no matter their language, race, or social status. A few months ago, a student wrote the 
following message:  

 
This heartfelt note embodies the mission of the Escuela Bíblica en Línea—to provide a clear and accessible 

path for anyone, regardless of their background, who is eager to grow in their knowledge of God and His Word. 
With courses available 24/7, individuals can study the Scriptures at their own pace. The apostle Paul reminds us in 
Romans 15:4, “For whatsoever things were written aforetime were written for our learning, that we through 
patience and comfort of the scriptures might have hope.” This hope is what fuels our work, knowing that every 
lesson taught has the potential to transform lives. 

Our courses are entirely free, removing any barriers for those who wish to explore their faith and grow closer 
to the Lord. Whether someone is new to Christianity or a seasoned believer, our programs are designed to equip 
and encourage. This is possible only through the generosity of congregations and members of the Lord’s 
church, who share in the vision of equipping souls with God’s Word. 

You are a vital part of this journey. Through your prayers, support, and sharing, the impact of Spanish Bible 
School continues to grow. Every message of gratitude we receive reminds us that the seeds being sown are bearing 
fruit in God’s perfect timing. This month, we launched the course on Titus, and the one on James will be released 
very soon. Lord willing, by the end of February, we plan to record the course on Ephesians. Additionally, we are 
preparing to produce more topical and evangelistic videos to reach even more souls seeking the truth. 

Let’s continue to walk A Path to Knowledge together, inviting others to experience the joy of learning and 
growing in God’s Word. Please visit spanishbibleschool.org to explore more about this work of the Lord. If it is 
within your means, consider contributing to this ministry to help us reach even more souls for Christ. 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

https://escuelabiblicaenlinea.org/cursos-biblicos/
https://spanishbibleschool.org/

